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CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

March 28, 2018

Ms. Stacy Boultinghouse, PG
Environmental Manager
Transwestern Pipeline Company, LLC
1300 Main Street
Houston, TX 77002

RE: EXTENSION REQUEST FOR THE CORRECTIVE ACTION FINANCIAL
ASSURANCE
ROSWELL COMPRESSOR STATION NO.9
TRANSWESTERN PIPELINE COMPANY, LLC
ROSWELL, CHAVES COUNTY, NEW MEXICO
NMOCD CASE #GW-O52IEPA ID NO. NMD986676955
HWB-TWP-1$-MISC

Dear Ms. Boultinghouse:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is in receipt of the Transwestem Pipeline
Company, LLC (the Respondent) letter requesting an extension for the Corrective Action
Financial Assurance (Financial Assurance), dated March 22, 2018. The Respondent requires
additional time to respond to, and to prepare the Financial Assurance.

The Permittee has shown good cause for the request in accordance with the Order of Section
III.H.3; therefore, NMED grants the extension. The revised Financial Assurance must be
submitted to NMED no later than April 13, 2018 as requested.

SUSANA MARTINEZ
Governor

BUTCH TONGATE
Cabinet Secretary
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if you have questions regarding this letter, please contact Michiya Suzuki of my staff at 505-476-
6059.

naCiing
Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: D. Cobrain NMED HWB
K. Van Horn NMED HWB
M. Suzuki NMED WWB
J. Griswold, NMOCD
B. Billings, NMOCD
T. Gum, NMOCD
C. Chavez, NMOCD
L. King, USEPA, Region 6

File: TWP 18-MISC and Reading, 201$


